

Update Thursday 2nd May For Friday 3rd May

info@tongariroexpeditions.com

www.tongariroexpeditions.com



Tongariro Alpine Crossing Update

- All go 3rd May
- A few clouds and showers early but clearing as the day goes on will be cold track will be wet after the rain so please dress for the conditions
- Beanie and glove combos available on bus \$15 cash
- Next update will be at 10am 3rd May

	Price	Early	Tomorrow	Check in time	
Taupo return	\$130	5:15am	All Go	10 mins before	
Turangi	\$110	6:00am	All Go	10 mins before	
Tongariro Holiday Park	\$60	6:30am	All Go	5 mins before	
Ketetahi Park n Ride	\$60	6:30am	All Go	15 mins before	
Ketetahi Park n Ride	\$60	7:30am	Cancelled	15 mins before	
Ketetahi Park n Ride	\$60	8:30am	Cancelled	15 mins before	







Friday 3rd May

Mostly cloudy with isolated showers, clearing to fine in the afternoon.

WIND AT 1200 METRES

Southwesterlies 30 km/h, turning to easterlies 30 km/h for a time in the afternoon and evening.

WIND AT 2000 METRES

Southwesterlies 30 km/h, turning to easterlies 30 km/h for a time in the afternoon and evening.



FRI 03 MAY							
	6am	9am	12pm	3pm			
<u>_</u> *	-5°	-1°	1°	-1°			
2 8	0	0	0	0			
<u></u>	• 0	• 0	• 0	• 0			















